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Peab receives new road 
commission in Dalsland  
 

Peab has once again been given responsibility for 

operations and maintenance of federal roadways in 

operational area Dalsland. The customer is the Swedish 

Transport Administration and the contract is worth 

SEK 193 million.  

 

The contract comprises winter road and bare ground 

maintenance. The contract is spread over four years with an 

option for one plus one year extensions. It begins on 1 

September 2018. 

  

The project will be order registered in the first quarter of 

2018. 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Berth Larsson, Region Manager Peab, +46 733-37 48 94 

Kajsa Jacobsson, Press Officer Peab, +46 725-33 34 84 
 
 

Peab is a leading Nordic construction and civil engineering company with about 

15,000 employees and SEK 50 billion in net sales.  

The Group has strategically placed offices in Sweden, Norway and Finland. Company 

headquarters are in Förslöv on Bjäre Peninsula in southern Sweden. The Peab share 

is listed on NASDAQ Stockholm. 

 
 


